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May 20, 2022 
 
From: Sue Kutay, Global Product Manager 
To:  Customers and Channel Partners for the KODAK FLEXCEL NX 
System 
Subject:  New packaging for KODAK FLEXCEL Thermal Imaging Layer 
(TIL-R)  
 
To our valued customers and channel partners: 
 
This notification is for information only. 
 
As of May 2022, we will be implementing a redesign in the packaging for our 
Thermal Imaging Layer (TIL-R). The redesign creates TIL-R boxes that are the 
same dimensions as the 5065 plate boxes which allows all of them to be 
shipped on a single pallet. The redesign and new shipping configuration 
provide an increase in shipping stability as well as a decrease in waste.  
 
For those customers that buy large quantities of TIL-R in a single order, the 
maximum stack height will now be standardized to eight boxes of TIL-R per 
pallet.  
 
What action do I need to take? 
Please share this information with others in your business, as appropriate. 
Please continue to use the old TIL-R catalog numbers until notified by 




